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Stephanie Pintar

From: rsteveb@gmail.com on behalf of Stephen Bloch [Steve@StephenBloch.Com]
Sent:  Friday, May 16, 2008 9:00 AM '

To: Stephanie Pintar

Subject: PLEASE postpone the final reading on Ord. 134

I'm writing as President of Hidden Hills Homeowners Association. We feel we'vé been "blind-sided”

regarding many of the water-rationing issues--as just one example, we had no knowledge of, nor input to
Judge Randall's 2003 Adjudication.

Along with other affected homeowners associations, we are rushing to get up to speed on the issues. We
truly want our voices to be heard on such important issues.

Ordinance 134 is too important to proceed without our input. In fairness, we would very much
appreciate a postponement in the final reading. Iknow several of us plan to be at Monday's meeting and
we'll make our case then.

Thank you,

 R. Stephen Bloch
Lt.Commander, USN (Ret.)
11575 McCarthy Road
Carmel Valley, CA 93924
831-659-7101

- 5/19/2008
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Arlene Tavani

From: 100-District 5 (831) 647-7755 [district5@co.monterey.ca.us]

Sent: Monday, May 19, 2008 5:11 PM
To: Arlene Tavani; Darby Fuerst

Subject:  FW: MPWMD Cal-Am request Hearing
Importance: High

Please distribute to the Board members.
Thanks,
Kathleen

From: Kai Woehler [mailto:kwoehler@earthlink.net]

Sent: Saturday, May 17, 2008 10:03 AM

To: rbrower@chateaujulien.com; kmarkey65@comcast.net; SandcityMyr@aol.com; 100-District 5 (831) 647-7755
Subject: MPWMD Cal-Am request Hearing

With respect to the Cal-Am request before the MPWMD to be heard on Monday 19th May 2008
1 wish to have the following remarks recorded.

"At the time when the Hidden-Hills water company was sold to Cal-Am the then board ofdirectors of the Hidden-Hills
water company took great pains to negotiate the conditions of sale with CaI-Am that are in effect now and were
accepted by Cal-Am.

It is a breach of contract of Cal-Am to now try to impose changes of these conditions.

No other outside agency can have the right to sanction and enforce such breach of a legal contract agreement
unilaterally.

If it can be shown that the cost of production of water, which is taken from those wells sold to Cal-Am , has increased
significantly , then the hoders of that contract of sale should accept an appropriate increase in their water cost.

In no way should the seller be held responsible for Cal-Am'’s gross mismanagement of the Peninsula water resources in
the last 30 years.

Respectfully
Kartheinz Woehler

Hidden Hills

Kai Woehler
kwoehler@earthlink.net

~ Why Wait? Move to EarthLink.

5/19/2008
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Arlene Tavani

From: 100-District 5 (831) 647-7755 [districtS@co.monterey.ca.us]
Sent:  Monday, May 19, 2008 5:10 PM

To: Ariene Tavani; Darby Fuerst

Subject: FW: Ordinance 134

Please distribute to the Board members, thank yout!
Kathleen

From: Glen Stransky [mailto:glen.stransky@ithaol.com]
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2008 12:11 PM

" To: Glen Stransky

Subject: Ordinance 134

I am appalled that the District is even considering punishing the innocent by putting this ordinance in effect against the
residences of Hidden Hills. This ordinance is contradictory to all agreements and promises that Cal-Am and the

District have made to the people in this area over the years. | know for a fact that the folks here take water use very
seriously and in fact are not the “over drafters” of the aquifer. Cal-Am has been illegally moving water from our aquifer
to other areas; something that no other water system is allowed to do. But instead of finding ways to get Cal-Am in line
or fulfilling the District’s charter to find additional water sources the District proposes this ordinance.

The 92 lot owners of the Los Laureles Homeowners Association is asking the Board to postpone any decision on this
ordinance and give the people in this area an opportunity to come ‘up with solutions other than rewarding Cal-Am with
delivering less and charging more.

Sincerely,
-Glen Stransky, President

Los Laureles Homeowners Assoc.
92 Saddle Road, Carmel Valley CA 93924
direct: 831.659.2119, fax: 866.642.3195

e-Mail: glen.stransky@llhaol.com

5/19/2008



